
 
Invite a student preacher to your congregation for 

CAMPUS MINISTRY SUNDAY 

February 10, 2019 

  

 

This year, Lutheran Campus Ministry in the Rocky Mountain synod had 19 

students write and deliver sermons in honor of Campus Ministry Sunday. These 

brave and talented students are involved in Lutheran Campus Ministry sites at 

Colorado State University, the University of Northern Colorado, and the 

University of Colorado Boulder. Pastors at the ministry sites, Paul Judson, Deb 

Abbott and Zach Parris (respectively) along with the community of students 

read the gospel text together in preparation.  They had conversations about 

what ‘good news’ messages could come from the text to help students write 

their sermons.  

Students who preached have a very broad range of interests and majors from 

engineering to business to music performance and beyond. (Not all of them 

want to be pastors.) The vulnerability of preaching to a congregation is never 

easy, and these students do such a great job sharing the gospel! It isn’t often 

that congregations get to know college students, so Campus Ministry Sunday is a 

great opportunity that (in my opinion) ALL congregations should participate in! 

Thank you to everyone who welcomed our students preachers this year!! Please 

keep February 10th 2019 in mind for Campus Ministry Sunday next year! 

Q: Where are the young adults?  
A: in the pulpit! 

At least that’s where they were on February 11, 2018 
and that’s where they will be on February 10, 2019! 

Noah Rolf at First Lutheran, Ault  

 

Alec Celecki at Bethany 
Lutheran, Cherry Hills Village 

Jessie Uhrenbacher at Cross of Christ, Broomfield Kim Balsamo at Faith 
Lutheran, Eaton  

 


